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Prizes, Medals and Travelling Fellowships of
the Royal College of Psychiatrists
Gaskell Medal and Prize

Entry forms may be obtained on application to the Dean and should be completed and returned by
31 March 1990.

Research Prize and Bronze Medal

Entries for the Prize should be submitted to the Dean by 31 March of each year. Reports received after
this date will be accepted as entries for the Prize the following year.

Laughlin Prize

The Prize is awarded to the candidate who obtains the highest marks and the best recommendation from
the Examiners in the Membership Examination. It is awarded twice a year.

The Peter Scott Memorial Trust Scholarship

Application forms are obtainable from the Education Department at the College and should be
completed and returned by 31 March 1990.

Morris Markowe Public Education Prize
Entries should be submitted to Professor B. Pitt, Public Education Officer, at the College, by 1 May each
year.

Natalie Cobbing Travelling Fellowship (Psychiatry of Mental Handicap)

A Fellowship will be awarded every two years. Applications after 31 March will be taken as applications
for the following Fellowship.

Lilly Travelling Fellowship
Applications should be sent to the Dean by 30 April 1990.

Full details of these Prizes, Medals and Travelling Fellowships will appear in the February
issue of the Psychiatric Bulletin.
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